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By: Joseph R. Membrino

Joseph R. Membrino, Of Counsel with the firm, recently authored an article for the Tulsa Law Review. The
article, "A Brief History of Indian Trust Administration Reform: Will the Past be Prologue?" was published
in the Summer 2014 issue of the review (Volume 50, Issue 1).

Mr. Membrino wrote the article using Indian affairs historical research materials he donated to the
University of Tulsa College of Law in honor of Margaret and Ross Swimmer. 
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